

Name:

Date:

UNIT 10-TEST 2

I. Vocabularies

1.	n	nhà tranh
2.	adv	bất cứ lúc nào
3.	v	bồn chồn, lo lắng
4.	v	là/ủi quần áo
5.	n	điện thoại thông minh
6.	v	lướt sóng, lướt web
7.	n	công nghệ cao
8.	v	bao quanh

9.....	n	máy bay lên thẳng, trực thăng
10	v	liên hệ, liên lạc
11.	n	hành tinh
12.	n	ao (nước)
13.	v	đề nghị, gợi ý
14.....	v	nhận

I. Use the words given in the box to complete the following sentences

Modern fridge	wireless TV	automatic dishwasher
Hi-tech robot	smart washing machine	

1. We will watch TV programs for other countries by using
2. A will look after our children, cook food, clean the house and feed our pets.
3. Do you think a will choose and cook food for your meal?
4. We will have a to wash all dishes after we finish our meals.
5. A will help you iron your clothes.

II. Choose the best answer to complete the sentences.

1. Do you think we will holiday to the Moon?
A. Go B. Go on C. Go on the D. Go for
2. Will you have a car can fly into space?
A. It B. This C. That D. What
3. We might have robots our meals.
A. cook B. to cook C. cooking D. to cooking
4. John Robinson is an English teacher. He for an apartment in Ha Noi for his family now.
A. looks B. is looking C. looked D. will look

5. “_____this week?” “No, she’s on holiday.”

- A. Is Susan working B. Does Susan work C. Does work Susan D. Has Susan worked

6. I’m _____ with the result.

- A. please B. pleasing C. pleasant D. pleased

7. _____ I carry that bag for you? Thanks.

- A. Do B. Would C. Will D. Shall

8. Our new car is smaller, so it uses _____ petrol.

- A. more B. fewer C. less D. little

9. Which kind of _____ do you like to live in?

- A. factories B. houses C. kitchens D. gardens

10. She is in the hospital now _____ we go and see her?

- A. Would B. Do C. Will D. Did

11. _____ is standing for Unidentified Flying Object.

- A. USA B. UFO C. USB D. UNIT

12. _____ is a house on the water.

- A. dream house B. floating house C. cottage D. mountain

13. Automatic dishwasher, modern fridge, smart phone and wireless TV are _____ in the house.

- A. household B. appliances C. electricity D. surroundings

14. _____ she come and clean the office this afternoon?

- A. Is B. Did C. Might D. Could

15. High buildings are also called _____.

- A. tall houses B. skyscrapers C. tall office D. high house

III. Read the following text and answer the questions by choosing the option A, B, C or D

My dream is to live in a big house surrounded by a big garden full of flowers and trees. I don’t like to live in an apartment with blocks of flats and rude neighbors making noise in the middle of the night. My future house will be located outside the city. It might be near a river. I have always dreamt of living near rivers and hearing the sound of the birds in the morning.

My house will have a smart appliance which will monitor the current weather forecast to keep the temperature inside the house comfortable. It will use solar energy to heat the water; feed lights, computer, and other electronics. My future house will be an eco-house that uses clean energy to save the environment.

It will have a large garden for me to have as many pets as I wish for. Then there will be some robots in the house to help me with my housework. They will clean the house every morning, prepare all the meals for me and feed the dogs and cats.

1. Where will the house be located.

- A. inside the river B. outside the city C. in the sky D. in the village

2. Why doesn’t the author like to live in an apartment?

- A. He/she doesn’t like to live in blocks of flats B. He/she doesn’t like the city
C. He/she doesn’t like to live with rude neighbors D. Both A and C are correct

3. Solar energy is used to _____

- A. prepare meals B. run the computers C. cool the water D. water the flowers

4. Why does the author want to live in an eco-house?

- A. to save energy B. so save the wild animals
C. to save the environment D. to save water

5. What will the robots do?

- A. feed the pets B. clean the house C. cook meal D. All are correct